
You're Invited to a Family Picnic! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming family picnic! 

Date: Saturday, June 15, 2023 

Time: 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Location: Riverside Park, Picnic Area B 

Please bring your favorite dish to share, along with any games or activities you'd like to enjoy. 

Kindly RSVP by June 1st. 

We look forward to a wonderful day filled with fun and laughter! 

Warm regards, 

The Smith Family 


